June 29, 2005

Dear [NAME]:

On August 1, the recently passed Health Impact Fee goes into effect.  As a result, Minnesota will experience an increase in the number of people who want to quit tobacco use and a decrease in the number of children who start using tobacco.  Increasing the price of tobacco products is a significant step toward improving the health of Minnesotans and reducing overall health care costs.  

The Minnesota Partnership for Action Against Tobacco (MPAAT) is an independent, non-profit organization dedicated to improving the health of Minnesotans by reducing the harm caused by tobacco.  With the combination of higher tobacco prices and the increasing number of smoke-free communities, you may receive inquiries from constituents interested in cessation resources.    

The good news is that there is help available for every Minnesotan who wants to quit using tobacco either through their health insurance provider or through MPAAT if they are uninsured or underinsured.  MPAAT offers its QUITPLANSM stop-smoking services to help tobacco users succeed in achieving their goal of quitting.  

MPAAT currently offers five QUITPLAN services for people who want to quit at no cost:

· QUITPLAN Helpline.  By calling 1-888-354-PLAN (7526), tobacco users have access to specialists who help them develop a personalized plan to quit.  

· QUITPLAN at Work.  For eligible businesses that have at least eight employees ready to quit smoking, QUITPLAN at Work offers on-site professional group counseling and individually-designed stop-smoking plans.

· quitplan.com. For smokers who may not want to use face-to-face or telephone counseling, this website offers assistance to help smokers quit. 

· QUITPLAN Community Centers.  These centers serve specific groups that are among the most heavily targeted by the tobacco industry, including American Indians, Africans, African Americans, Southeast Asians, Chicano Latinos and the Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender communities.  Culturally specific outreach and cessation services are provided to better serve these groups.  

· QUITPLAN Centers.  Located in various health care settings, QUITPLAN Centers provide face-to-face tobacco-cessation counseling. 

When appropriate, nicotine replacement therapy (NRT) is provided through the QUITPLAN Helpline, QUITPLAN at Work and QUITPLAN Centers to people who do not have insurance or are underinsured.  For more information on all of our QUITPLAN services, please visit www.mpaat.org.   

Reducing tobacco use is crucial for improving the health of all Minnesotans.  Each year in Minnesota, tobacco use causes more than 5,600 deaths and is estimated to cost $2 billion in health care costs.  Frequently, people are motivated to quit on significant dates such as New Year’s Day, Valentine’s Day or a birthday.  However, the positive health and economic benefits make every day a good day to quit.  We hope many Minnesota tobacco users will choose August as their month to quit.

Enclosed is a brochure giving you more information about QUITPLAN services.  If you have any questions about MPAAT, its programs or effective quit assistance, please call me at 952-767-1400.  Thank you for your help in reducing tobacco’s harms in Minnesota.

Sincerely,

David Willoughby

Chief Executive Officer 

MPAAT

enclosure

